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All Saints CE Primary School and Nursery 
www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk 

              A paper copy of this newsletter is available by contacting the school office. 

 

Summer Term 2025 – Week Beginning 9th June 2025 
 

 

 “No one will be able to stand against you all the days of your 
life. As I was with Moses, so I will be with you; I will never 

leave nor forsake you.” 
Joshua 1:5, 

 

Key Stage 2 Edgbaston Cricket Programme 
Today we welcomed Edgbaston Cricket in to school in to coach Key Stage 2. All children in 
years 3, 4, 5 & 6 have had 1 hour cricket sessions, in school, this will continue every 
Monday for the next 5 weeks. 

Children in Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 must wear their PE kit on a Monday. 
The cricket programme will also be running an after school club for years 5 & 6. We need 
20 children to run the club, please contact the office to sign up your child. 
 

Colour Run and picnic 
This Summer Term we are hosting a fundraising ‘Colour Run’ on Tuesday 17th June, for 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 pupils. This vibrant, fun activity will take place at 2pm, 
during the school day. Children are invited to collect sponsorship from their family and 
friends. For children who do not wish to collect sponsorship, there is a minimum £3 
participation fee.  
Following the run, children will be having a relaxing 
picnic. 
All children should wear a white t-shirt with old 
bottoms and shoes as they may get messy. A prize 
will be awarded to the child who raises the most 
money. Money raised will be for fun resources in 
the outside area or classroom. Letters and 
sponsorship forms are available from the office.  

 

Bikeability Level 2 – Years 5 & 6 
Bikeability Level 2 is coming soon for years 5 & 6, week beginning 23rd June. Bikeability 
now have a portal for providing consent for children to participate, so it really is first 
come first served. There are 24 places available to children across Years 5 & 6. 12 will 
participate Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday mornings, the other 12 will participate on 
Wednesday afternoon, Thursday and Friday mornings. If your child has already 
completed Level 2, please do not sign them up to do it again.  
 

http://www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk/
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Attendance and Punctuality for week beginning 2nd June 2025 
Please remember – if your child is unwell and unable to attend school, you must inform 
us at the very earliest opportunity, either by calling the office or sending a text message 
via our MyEd app, ideally before 9am. Please keep your child at home if they have a 
temperature of 38 or above. For sickness and diarrhoea, children must remain absent 
from school or nursery for 48 hours after the last episode. 
Punctuality The school gates open at 8:45am & close at 8:55am please arrive on time. 
First thing in the morning is the most crucial time of the day when children settle in and 
find out what they will be doing that day. Arriving late for school can have a massive 
impact on your child’s education and wellbeing. 

• 343 minutes of learning time was lost due to children arriving late for school.  

• Well done to Year 1 and Year 5, who had all of their children in school on time 
every day. 

Reception       82% Year 2          94.8 % Year 4          89% Year 6       90% 
Year 1              94.8%  Year 3           88.3% Year 5          90.3%  

Well done to Year 1, Year 2 & Year 5  They will receive 10 minutes extra playtime.  

Whole School Attendance: 89.9%  The school & national target is 96%. 

 

All Saints’ Vision and Values Award 
At All Saints, our vision is Learning for life, building a firm foundation.  We aim to give all 
children the best possible start in life and encourage the whole school community to be 
kind and forgiving towards one another. We aim to create a happy and caring 
atmosphere where children can learn, grow and develop together into independent and 
confident children ready to flourish and build their firm foundation for life.  
We want to recognise the children who are working towards our school vision and are 
demonstrating our school Christian values.  We present two weekly awards to two 
children in each class every week.  
The Vision Award recognises children who have worked hard and are building their firm 
foundations in their learning or personal development.  
The Values Award recognises children who are demonstrating our school values of  
Love, Truth, Faith, Hope or Peace.  

Summer Term All Saints Vision and Values certificates have been awarded to: 

Vision Awards Values Awards 

Nursery Artiom Nursery Tommy & Isaac Peace 
Reception Dima Reception Maxine Love 

Year 1 Alisha  Year 1 Paree Faith  
Year 2 Albie Year 2 Sianna Love 

Year 3 Imani Year 3 Amaiya Faith 
Year 4 Joshua James Year 4 Aqsa Faith 

Year 5 Amelia Year 5 Jessie Love 

Year 6  Year 6   
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All Saints’ Happy Lunchtime Awards 
Each week, our midday supervisors each choose a child each week who they feel has 
shown our school values at lunchtimes. This will be celebrated in our Celebration 
Assembly on Monday. 
Mrs Hyde  David Mrs Edwards Isaac 
Mrs Powell Aqsa Mrs Fyfe Leo 
Miss Dodd Luke Mrs Clarke Charlie 
Miss Lodge Darren Mrs Paradowska Joey 
Mrs Patel Shelby Miss Rouse & Mrs Lusty Noah 

 
The class winning the PomPom Challenge, 

receiving the Golden Lunchbox is: 

 
The class winning the ‘Kindness’ PomPom 

Challenge for the most yellow pompoms is: 
Year 4 Year  3 

Well done to the whole school for all the lovely behaviour we have seen this week at 
Lunchtimes. All Saints has been ‘Pom’tastic! 

 

Times Tables Rock Stars 
Well done to our TTRS champions who have collected the most ‘coins’ over 7 days. The 
winner in each class will receive 500 House Points. The overall winner will get 15 minutes 
extra play for their class.  
  

  

Class Child Number of Coins Logins 

Year 1 David 2040 4 

Year 2 Elton 920 3 
Year 3 Amber 810 5 

Year 4 Kacper 20446 28 
Year 5 Archie J 1210 4 

Year 6 Serren 455906 6 

Serren is in the lead yet again for the most coins earned with 45590 coins! For the most 
logins over the past 7 days, Year 4 are the winners with 28 children logging in - great 
practise for the Multiplication Check this week! Well done Year 4 and Year 6!  An extra 
playtime for both classes this week. 

 

 

All Saints’ Vision 
We live, learn and grow by following the wise builder’s example. This 
inspires us to listen to guidance and learn from mistakes. At All 
Saints, we prioritise building self-esteem so that everyone can 
flourish. Upon firm foundations, we live learn and grow together, no 
matter where our journeys start. 
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Before & After School Care 
If your child is in Reception through to Year 6 and you would like to use 
our before or after school clubs please contact the school office to book 
them in. More information can be found by visiting our website:   

https://www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk/beforeandafterschool 
 

Important Dates for your Diary 2025/2026 
Monday 9th June Key Stage 2 Edgbaston Cricket Programme begins 
Tuesday 10th June Years 2 & 5 – Curriculum Showcase – all welcome in the hall 

2:45pm 
Friday 13th June String Quartet Performance in school 

Monday 16th June Years 5 & 6 Edgbaston Cricket after school club begins. 

Tuesday 17th June Colour Run reception, year 1 and year 2 
Monday 23rd June Year 5 Bikeability – 3 days 

Wednesday 25th June Year 6 Bikeability – 3 days 
Tuesday 24th June Reception & Year 4 Curriculum Showcase – all welcome in the 

hall 9:15am 
Friday 27th June Years 1 & 6 Curriculum Showcase – all welcome in the hall 

9:15am 
Thursday 10th July Nursery & Year 3 Curriculum showcase – all welcome in the hall 

9:15am 
Wednesday 16th July Year 6 class/ leavers assembly, parents welcome 2pm prompt 

Friday 18th July Last day of term, children break up for the summer at 3:15pm 

Monday 21st July Teacher Training Day – school closed to children 
School Term 2025 / 2026 

Monday 1st September Teacher Training Day – school closed to children 
Tuesday 2nd September All children start / return to school for the new school year. 

27th – 31st October October half term holiday 
Wednesday 10th December Flu Immunisation for Reception through to Year 6 

22nd Dec – 2nd Jan Christmas holidays 

16th – 20th February February half term holiday 
30th Mar – 10th Apr Easter Holidays 

4th May Bank Holiday Monday – school closed to all 
25th – 29th May May half term holiday 

Monday 20th July Teacher Training Day – school closed to children 

School Nurses text messaging number: 07520619376 
https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/ Practical advice for parents 

 
 
 

https://www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk/beforeandafterschool
https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/
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If you have concerns that a child is 
suffering any form of abuse, neglect or 

cruelty contact the Warwickshire  

Children and Families Front Door (Front Door) immediately by calling 01926 414144. 
Lines are open Monday to Thursday 8.30am - 5.30pm, Friday 8.30am - 5.00pm. If you 
need to get in touch out of usual office hours, please contact the Emergency Duty 
Team immediately by calling 01926 886922. If you think that a child is at immediate risk, 
call 999. 
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School Uniform  
All children are expected to wear full school uniform. Our uniform consists of; grey 
bottoms (trousers, skirt, shorts, pinafore dress). A plain white polo shirt. A royal blue 
jumper or cardigan (with or without the school logo). Black, sensible shoes with 
fastenings the child can carry out themselves. (Tie their own laces). Jewellery is not to be 
worn in school, with the exception of one pair of small stud earrings that can be removed 
by the child for PE lessons. 
Children who have after school sports clubs on days when they do not have PE, must 
bring their PE kit to school to change into. 

 

 

 

PE kit 
Children in years 1 to 6 are expected to wear their PE kit on PE 
days ONLY. On all other days they must wear their full school 
uniform as detailed above.  
Children in Reception must wear their full school uniform every 
day and bring their PE kit into school to change in to and out of 
for their lessons. 
Acceptable PE kit consists of: 
A PLAIN white, round neck t-shirt; 
A pair of NON BRANDED black shorts, joggers, leggings or skort; 
A pair of trainers or pe pumps. 

These must be worn with a school jumper or cardigan. Children MUST NOT wear hoodies 
to school in place of a jumper or cardigan. If children are wearing earrings, they must be 
able to remove them themselves. 

PE Days Year 3 Tuesday & Friday 
Reception  Tuesday & Friday Year 4 Monday & Swimming Friday 

Year 1 Wednesday & Thursday  Year 5 Monday & Thursday 
Year 2 Tuesday & Wednesday Year 6 Tuesday & Friday 
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